Surcharge fee at public charge stations (feed the meter; obtain the electric infrastructure) to customers that own electric vehicles to
recoup the outlay in structural improvements to provide electricity. Most Oregonians cannot afford a electric vehicle. Therefore all
Oregonians with residential service should not have to pay utility increases to support utility corporations in the electrification of
roadside charging stations.



